COMMUNICATION - C21

Council — October 21, 2020

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
Report No. 45, Item 5

-----Original Message-----

From: Elle Volanis

Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2020 8:45 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] File: Z.11.042

I hope the city of Vaughan recognizes that residence who bought north of Major Mackenzie bought with the intent
to escape high rise locations. The placement of a high rise in our neighbourhood not only creates unnecessary
congestion but alters the look and decreases the value of homes that are over 1.5m.

I’ve lived in Vaughan my entire life and currently live at the corner of Weston and Chatfield. This will drive long
time citizens out of Vaughan. We have already been considering moving to East Gwillimbury.

Fighting traffic in this area is already bad.
Woodbridge only has 3 streets that don’t get cut off. Major Mackenzie, Rutherford and Hwy 7. (Teston cuts at
dufferin. Langstaff gets cut by train tracks).

Two high rise with 379 units in that lot is not sustainable and is a ridiculous proposal by the builder. Commercial
intent for that lot is the only thing that’s fitting and suitable in the south east corner of Weston and Retreat
Boulevard.



